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Abstract  
This talk will describe a phase-sensitive FMCW radar system recently developed at University College London, in 
collaboration with the British Antarctic Survey in Cambridge, for imaging and high precision monitoring of Antarctic ice-
shelves and grounded ice sheets. It is being used to gather observational data to help validate numerical models of ice 
dynamics and melting, for better predictions of future sea-level rise. Our radar system operates at UHF and supports 
multiple-input multiple-output (MIMO) imaging through the use of 8 transmit and 8 receive antennas. In January 2014, this 
unique radar was deployed for the first time on Pine Island Glacier, West Antarctica, as part of the £7.4m iSTAR 
programme funded by the Natural Environment Research Council (UK). It has recently also been deployed on Store Glacier 
in Greenland, through a collaboration with researchers from the Scott Polar Research Institute at the University of 
Cambridge. This presentation will give an overview of the radar system and its development, images processed from data 
measured during field deployment, and preliminary results from the first ever year-long datasets acquired from Pine Island 
Glacier. 
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